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Tree Relocation and Conservation Works

A certain area of the Cyberport Waterfront Park will be temporarily fenced off from 23
March 2022 for about 12 months to facilitate tree relocation and conservation works.

For safety reasons, park users are cordially reminded to avoid the fenced-off area, while
the rest of the park area will remain open for public enjoyment.

Apologies for the inconvenience that the aforesaid arrangements may cause.
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